STAINED GLASS WINDOWS...JUST LIKE "NEW"!

We celebrate that our stained glass window repair project has been completed! The new protective exterior windows make our three big windows look like they are in a shadow box. The new aluminum framing with ventilation will help the windows stand tall for many years to come! Thank you to everyone who helped fund the project, and to the Property Team for overseeing its completion.





Interim Minister Search: Our Church Council Executive Team continues to be poised to interview interested interim ministers. Eight candidates have been interviewed since the springtime, but have not worked out for one reason or another. Our church is not alone in the difficulty of securing an interim minister. The clergy pool is shrinking across all denominations with the last of the baby boomers retiring and fewer clergy coming up. Also, there are even less people who are specializing in interim ministry.

Search Committee for Settled Minister: Our Church Council Executive Team is still in the process of securing Search Committee members and forming a team. If you would like to learn more, please reach out!

PAGE 9